
Welcome 

to the  

Bunny Bulletin 
  

 

The Bunny Bulletin is the Bunny Village monthly magazine.  It was founded in September 1998 and is 

distributed free of charge to every household and business in the Parish of Bunny. 

 

 It is produced by a team of volunteers and is funded by Bunny Parish Council and advertising. 

 

 The Editorial Committee is conscious that the population of Bunny is constantly changing and  is 

aware that the sense of community that many of us value is in danger of being lost.  By promoting vil-

lage activities and events, raising issues that affect the life of the village, giving a voice to Bunny resi-

dents and supporting local businesses and trades-people, we hope to foster a sense of belonging in  

those who live in our village.  

      

Bunny Bulletin Committee 
  

 Editor:     Kate Hunt 

Treasurer: & Diary Editor:               Heather Paul  

 Invoicing and Minutes :             Chris Brown  

  

 

Subscribing to the Bunny Bulletin 

 

If you are not a Bunny resident but would like to 

receive a copy then you may like to take out an 

annual subscription. 

 

Perhaps you would like to arrange a sub-

scription for a friend or relative with Bunny 

connections? 

 

 The Subscription is currently £8 per annum 

plus postage and packing. 

 

Initial inquiries should be made by letter, includ-

ing a stamped addressed envelope, to Mrs. 

Heather Paul, 148, Loughborough Road, Bunny, 

Nottingham, NG11 6QS. 

  

  

Writing to or Advertising in the Bulletin 

 

Send your copy to:    

 

editor@bunny152.plus.com  

 

Advertising - Please mark your emails ”BB adver-

tising” and include your trading name. 
 

We reserve the right to refuse copy or advertising 

material and to edit material as considered appro-

priate.                    

 

Each Month our Web Page will give you a Taste of the Content 

of the Bunny Bulletin by including the Editorial 

and Information on the Village Events for the Month. 



 

EDITORIAL 

 

 

October 2014 
 

 

 

It might be an idea to take out your diaries and pencil in the dates of 

Bunny events taking place over the next three months.  These are listed 

in the diary pages for October and in the Planning Ahead section (pages 

30/31).  There is something for everyone, and all are welcome.  

 

An excellent place to meet friends for coffee and home-made cake is at 

the fortnightly Chat in Church (on blue and green bin collection days).  If 

you have children or grandchildren at Bunny School, drop in before pick-

ing them up for a quick break, and a catch-up with friends, or bring the 

children over after you have collected them and they can play while you 

catch breath before going home to get tea ready.  We love to meet the 

children (especially any new babies!) and get to know them and their 

family as they grow up.  See page34.  

 

Bunny and District Gardeners, Bunny History Group, the Women’s Insti-

tute, Baby and Toddler Group, Bunny Community Choir, Bunny Allotment 

Association and the Bellringers (Hand and Church) are all groups that 

welcome new members, and offer inexpensive social activity that is only 

a short walk from home. 

 

Look out for the Harvest Lunch on the 5th , to which all are invited  - see 

page 36 - I have tickets for sale!), a talk by Marilyn Parker on Talbot 

House in Belgium on the 29th (page25), and the Social Evening on the 

25th (page17). 

 

If you have started thinking about Christmas, you may want to buy a few 

special Bunny Christmas cards to send to family and friends who are not 

lucky enough to live here- details on page 24.  

 

Sadly, we had to say good bye to Mick Harris on September 5th.  Mick 

had lived in Bunny for many years, and the affection in which he was held 

was reflected in a church filled to overflowing. Rest in Peace, Mick.  

 

Kate 

editor@bunny152.plus.com 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The September meeting heard a very inter-

esting talk by Des O’Grady about the uni-

versity gardens at the main, Jubilee and 

Sutton Bonington campuses. These are 

generally open to the public and are well 

worth a visit even for non gardeners.  

Alas a few days after the talk the uncom-

pleted eco building at the Jubilee site was 

destroyed by fire. 
 

NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday 8
th

 October  

7.30pm in the Village Hall 

Sally Rimmington 

òColour in the Gardenó 

Not just about plants but all aspects 

of colour 

 

Visitors welcome £3 on the door 

 
 

BUNNY AND BRADMORE  

WOMENõS INSTITUTE 

 

The Speaker at the September meeting, in Bunny Village Hall, was Julian 

Ellis who spoke on the subject of framework knitting and the Ruddington 

Framework Knitters Museum.  He told us of the development of framework knitting and the 

conditions in which the knitters had to work. We learned about the Museum itself  and its in-

volvement in raising public consciousness of the social history of the times.  A visit to the mu-

seum is an interesting experience with plenty of hands-on activity for youngsters. It will be in-

teresting to  hear how the purchase of the adjacent “Gunn Cottage”, and its planned incorpora-

tion into this excellent site for Local History, progresses. 
 

 

Next meeting: 
 

Local radio commentator Colin, known to many as “Mr Notts. County”, was awarded the M.B.E 

in 2001, not just for his work in radio, but also for his other services which included his role 

as Deputy Chairman of the Nottingham Bench of Magistrates, public relations work for the F.A. 

and Chairman of the Lord Taveners.   

 

Monday October 20th at Bradmore 

 

An Open Meeting - Everyone Welcome! 

 

Colin Slater 

òThe Nottinghamshire I Knowó  

Bunny Community Choir  
 

Join us on 

Thursdays  

from  

6.30 - 8pm  

 

We meet weekly in Bunny Village 

Hall and in the Rancliffe Arms  

(on the third week in the month)  
 

First (see if you like it) Session £5  

Those in Full Time Education £3  

Following sessions 
full membership fees apply.  

Even if you think you canõt sing, come 

and let us provethat it doesnõt mat-

ter -  as long as you enjoy doing it!  
 

Enquiries -  Kate -   9847090  
or just come along!  

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?start=319&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=634&tbm=isch&tbnid=o51WP9AcfUJZ_M%3A&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2F3%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny.htm&docid=l-x7nlELzdtxoM&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2Fthumbs%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny_5058


Festive Food & Gift Fayre 

Saturday 22 November  

10.30 am · 3.00 pm 

Bunny Church 

Admission · Adults £1 

Accompanied children (under 16) Free 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Baby Love Stationery (cards, pictures, Christmas gifts) 
 Simply Delicious (savoury pies)  Phoenix Cards 

 Broughton Bakery (artisan levain bread and cakes) 
Linda Cooperôs Jewellery          Raffle       Elizabethôs biscuits 

Fudge Glorious Fudge (fudge and old-fashioned sweets) 
Bunny Honey  Wymeswold Originals (sewing crafts) 

Jamboree (jams and preserves - made in Bunny) Tombola 
         Ghar Ka Khana (Gourmet Indian Sauces and Condiments) 
Bunny Community Choirôs Village Christmas Cards & other stuff......  

and much more!  

´Nosh in the Naveµ 

Visit our popular café 
Home-made cakes and refreshments  

served all day.  
 

Home-made soup and crusty bread from 
12.00 pm -2.00 pm 

 

This event in organised by  

ñBunny Church Fabric Fudraisers  
a secular Village group that raises funds for  

the upkeep of the  fabric of our historic church 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Bunny History Group 



 
 

St Mary the Virgin, 
Bunny with Bradmore  

 

OPEN MORNING 
 
 

 

Saturdays 27th September  
and 25th October  

from 10.30 a.m. ð 12 .30 p.m.  
 

Drop in for coffee and biscuits and en-
joy a chat with friends and neighbours 
 

Jan will have her Jamboree Jams 
and other preserves, and Christopher 

his  bargain second-hand book.  
 

The Bunny Village Christmas Card, 
and tickets for the Nottingham Concert 
Band Christmas Concert  will also be 

on sale on 25th October 
  

Everyone Welcome!  

 

St Mary the Virgin,  

Bunny with Bradmore  

Wednesday 8th & 22nd October  

2.30p.m. -  4.30p.m.  
 

Drop in and have a chat with your friends and neighbours  

over a cup of tea or coffee and a slice of home -made cake. 

Everyone invited ,residents and passers by alike.  

All ages welcome, from new -born to nineties,  

and anyone in-between! 

Mums, dads and grand parents -  picking the children up from school?  

Call in and have a catch - up with other parents and your friends before 

school is out.  
 

Or collect them from school, then drop in for a reviving cuppa and a 

slice of cake, before going home to get the dinner ready!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Choose and Sing  your Favourite Hymns 

in Bunny Church, 

Sunday 26th October at 4.00p.m. 
 

An informal service, for all the family, with a chance to 
sing your favourite hymns and songs in a relaxed and 

joyful atmosphere,  
followed by chat and refreshments in the nave. 

 
Geoff is organising this.   He will need your requests on 

or before  
Sunday October 5th (Harvest) which doesnõt leave 

much time! 
Hand them to him personally, put them in the box in 

Church or email them to him at 
geoffwalkerbunny@gmail.com  

 

Geoff will sort through  and pick out the most popular. He 
suggests that, if people have a particular memory associ-
ated with their choice and would like that shared on the 
day,  they should let him know along with their request. 
Any queries, email him or phone (9213783). 

 

mailto:geoffwalkerbunny@gmail.com


St. Mary the Virgin Bunny with Bradmore 
 

Harvest Harvest Harvest 

Praise    Praise    Praise       
 

A service for all the family. 
Sunday October 5th 

at 11.00a.m. 
in Bunny Church 

 

 

 

Gifts of non-perishable foods  and toiletries for the Friary Drop-In Centre, 
based in West Bridgford would be welcome.  Please bring them to the service 
with you or, if you are not attending, just drop them off in the Church porch 
before the service. 

Harvest Harvest Harvest    

LUNCHLUNCHLUNCH    
   

Join us at 12.15pm 
for a meal in the Church. 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

 
Jacket potatoes with various of fillings, & a selection of desserts.  

 
Please bring your own plates and cutlery (and a bottle of wine and some 
glasses if you are so inclined!) 
 

Tickets  £5.00  (Children £3)   
available in advance from:  Roy and Ann Baker - 9211520  

Heather Paul - 9845172, and Mike Peregrine 9842431 
 

Do join us! 



 

 

 

 
Rector:           Revd Jim Wellington      Tel: 0115 9372017 
Churchwardens:   Mrs Heather Paul    Tel: 0115 9845172 
Reader:   Mr Geoff Walker    Tel: 0115 9213783 

 
 

Services for October  
 
 

5th - Trinity 16  
11.00a.m Harvest Praise - Geoff Walker  

(please note later time) 
Followed by Harvest Lunch  

 
 

Sunday 12th -  Trinity 17  
9.00a.m. Holy Communion (Bradmore) Jim Wellington  

6.00p.m.- Evensong - Geoff Walker 
 
 

Sunday 19th - Trinity 18  
10.00a.m.  Parish Communion -  Jim Wellington 

 
 

Sunday 26th - Trinity 18  
4.00p.m. Songs of Praise - Geoff Walker  

(please note earlier time and a new service  this month) 
 

 
 

A Very Warm Welcome is Extended to Everyone 

 

St Mary the Virgin  

 Parish Church  

 Bunny with Bradmore  


